PFL: Change in the date of dividend payment
On 28/06/2016, Petroleum Dong Do Joint Stock Company announced the change in the date of dividend payment as follows:

- Information announced in document 6344/VSD-DK dated 29/06/2015 of VSD: 30/06/2016

- New information:

30/06/2017

- Reason for change: The Company does not have enough money to pay dividend yet because the debt recovery and divestment in projects have been not as expected.
